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650 KANSAS HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS COMPETE IN FHSU’S 

45TH MATH RELAY 

11/20/24  

Fort Hays State University’s Math and Computer Science departments 

hosted the annual Math Relays on Nov. 13 in the Memorial Union.  

 

SELECTED DELIVERY DYNAMICS IN DISCUS THROWING 

November 2024  

Dr. Andreas Maheras, assistant track and field coach, published an 

article in Techniques for Track & Field (the official publication of the 

U.S. Track Coaches Association). 

 

 

ONLINE EDUCATION, HONORS, AND THE ENGAGED 

UNIVERSITY: MODELING EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING FOR FULLY 

ONLINE STUDENTS AT FORT HAYS STATE UNIVERSITY 

October 2024  

Dr. Kevin Amidon, director of the Honors College and professor of 

modern languages, and Dr. Gregory Atkins, assistant professor of 

history and former director of FHSU Online, published a chapter in a 

monograph of the National Collegiate Honors Council.  

 

https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/11/650-kansas-high-school-students-compete-in-fhsus-45th-math-relays#gsc.tab=0
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/11/650-kansas-high-school-students-compete-in-fhsus-45th-math-relays#gsc.tab=0
https://www.ustfccca.org/coaching-central/techniques-magazine
https://digitalcommons.unl.edu/nchcmonochap/143/
https://digitalcommons.unl.edu/nchcmonochap/143/
https://digitalcommons.unl.edu/nchcmonochap/143/


 

FHSU’S FINANCIAL PLANNING PROGRAM RANKED FOURTH IN 

THE NATION 

11/21/24 

In an article recently published in Wealth Management, rankings of 

the eight colleges with the best financial planning programs in the 

U.S. were released. Fort Hays State University received a fourth place 

ranking of financial planning programs based on the results of the 

National Financial Planning Challenge over the past 14 years. 

 

     

FALL FHSU COMMENCEMENT SET FOR DEC. 13 AND 14 

11/21/24 

Fort Hays State University will recognize approximately 1,014 

graduates during its sixth annual fall commencement on Friday (in 

person) and Saturday, Dec. 13-14, for the virtual ceremonies.  

 

   

President Tisa Mason 
 

 

CELEBRATING INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION WEEK 

11/21/24 

Fort Hays State University celebrates International Education Week 

(IEW) each November. This annual celebration highlights global 

diversity, advances cross-cultural understanding, gives voice to the 

perspectives of our international students, and enhances the 

educational experience for the entire campus community. 

 
 

Know of a good story for Heart of a Tiger? Email Tisa Mason, tamason@fhsu.edu 
 
Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form.  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the Tiger Weekly newsletter, click here. 

https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/11/fhsus-financial-planning-program-ranked-fourth-in-the-nation#gsc.tab=0
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/11/fhsus-financial-planning-program-ranked-fourth-in-the-nation#gsc.tab=0
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/11/fall-fhsu-commencement-set-for-dec-13-and-14#gsc.tab=0
https://tigermedianet.com/?p=83589
mailto:tamason@fhsu.edu
http://www.fhsu.edu/submit-news/
https://scatcat.fhsu.edu/mailman/listinfo/tigerweekly
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